
Women’s Nine Hole Association 

 

Annual Meeting – October 1, 2020 

The 2020Annual Meeting was called to order by President Donna Potts at 11:12 a.m. 

Secretary’s Report:  Motion made by Glenda Normand, seconded by Margaret Litavis, to accept the Annual Minutes of 

July 18, 2019 as submitted.  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Judy Boucher reported there is a balance of $3,726.00 in the checking account. There is $375 in 

scholarships; $84 in the Hole in One account.   

It was duly noted that we have three new members this year. 

 

Social:  Cheryl Villlandry stated that the Rally was very successful with $2,850 collected for the Cuda Center.  That is the 

second highest total raised in the past 10 years. 

 

Tournaments:  Susan Olin will be taking over the duties of Vice President next year and Karen Hansen will assume the 

Chairmanship duties left by Susan.  Susan stated they have started working on the schedule for next year.  They are trying 

to be very optimistic. 

 

Prizes:  Jackie Ferraguto awarded the League Championship prizes as follows: 

  First Prize, Gross:  Michelle Litavis 

  Second Prize, Gross:  Barbara Emery 

  First Prize, Net:  Karen Hansen 

  Second Prize, Net:  Anne O’Connell 

 

ByLaws:  Donna Potts reviewed the changes to the By-Laws and thanked Pat Merservey for some much needed editing. 

Motion made by Jackie Ferraguto, seconded by Sharon Marotti to approve the changes to the By-Laws. Motion carried, 

unanimous. 

 

New Business: 

Cheryl Villandry suggested that anyone interested in making a monetary donation to Lower Cape Reach could do so on 

Sign Up Genius.  Checks should be made to CGC 9-Holers. 

Cheryl also described an upcoming tournament to benefit Freeman’s Grill on October 18.  It was unanimously agreed that 

the 9-Holers would sponsor a hole for a cost of $125. 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting at 11:45 a.m.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Carolyn Broderick, Recording Secretary 

 


